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FIRE PREVENTION & COMMUNITY OUTREACH BUREAU
John Brennan
Fire Captain



July 19, 2018


EDWARD J RESNISKY JR
50 RIVERS EDGE DRIVE
[bookmark: _GoBack]PORTLAND, MAINE 04102


CBL: 		045 C029001
PROPERTY: 	20 PINE STREET 


Dear Mr. Resnisky Jr, 


This letter is to confirm that, at the time of re-inspection on July 18, 2018, all open violations found in the Fire Department’s October 17, 2017 routine inspection have been corrected at the above referenced property. 

I appreciate your cooperation and your efforts to keep Portland residents and businesses safe.


Sincerely,




John Brennan, Fire Captain 
Portland Fire Department
Fire Prevention Bureau
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Portland, Maine Yes. Life’s good here.
David J. Jackson

Fire Chief, Fire Department
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